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MISSION  
To improve the well-being 
of developing countries 
by capitalizing on their 
own real estate 
 

VISION 
To bankarize in a matter of 
10 years 10% of the real 
estate of the partnering 
countries 
 

VALUES
Good citizenship
Integrity
Transparency 
Professionalism

Contributors

Dr. Riad Obegi 

Mr. Pios Coussa

Ms. Tatiana Corban  

ADVANCING THE CHO PROJECT & LEBANESE DRAFT LAW 

Left to right: Mr. Charles Arbid & Dr. Riad Obegi 

Dr. Obegi and the CHO Team 
met with Mr. Charles Arbid, 
President of the Economic and 
Social Council of Lebanon, at 
his office to provide an update 
on the progress of the CHO 
Project and the Draft Law 
submission. 

Dr. Obegi introduced the CHO Project to Banque Bemo Saudi Fransi- BBSF community at Cham Hotel 
in Damascus, Syria. 

SUMMARY OF CHO PUBLIC AFFAIRS ACTIVITY

SINCE THE PARLIAMENTARY 
ELECTIONS OF MAY 2018, 
THE TOTAL NUMBER OF 
PARLIAMENT MEMBERS
MET WITH IS: MPs OF THE PARLIAMENT

59 46%
 At the Economic and Social Council of Lebanon   I   August 1, 2019

In-House Conference for Banque Bemo Saudi Fransi (BBSF) Community   
I  August 21, 2019

IN SYRIA

http://www.choproject.com
https://www.facebook.com/CHOProject/
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At the Higher Institute of Business Administration (HIBA)   I   August 30, 2019

Certificat Hypothécaire Obegi is now on FACEBOOK!

CURRENT 
PROJECTS

•	 A conference about the impact of the CHO project on the Lebanese economy is being hosted by the Faculty of 
Economics at the Saint Joseph University- USJ in Beirut, under the patronage of the Minister of Economy & Trade 
Mr. Mansour Bteich and with the participation of Prof. Jean Francois Goux, Professor Emeritus from Lyon Lumiére 
2 University in France and Dr. Samir Nasr, President of ECE Consultants on September 19, 2019. 

•	 A revised version of the CHO Draft Law for Lebanon has been prepared to be submitted to Parliament. 
•	 A discussion is taking place with the Central Bank of Lebanon and the Ministry of Finance, to delve more deeply 

into the advantages and risk mitigators of the project and ensure the adoption of the revised version of the Draft 
Law.

•	 Making in-depth presentations on a one-on-one basis with the remaining Members of Parliament, to get their 
support for the CHO Project & the Lebanese Draft Law.

Among the activities aimed at introducing the CHO project, the Higher 
Institute of Business Administration (HIBA) in Damascus hosted a lecture on 
the Certificat Hypothécaire Obegi to introduce it to its faculty members and 
students.
Dr. Riad Obegi had the opportunity to speak about the CHO Project, 
presenting it as an innovative financial solution which enhances economic 
growth.

Stay tuned for all the new updates on the CHO and like our page
https://www.facebook.com/CHOProject/

Left to right: Dr. Hayan Dib & Dr. Riad Obegi Left to right: Dr. Hayan Dib, Mr. Bassam Maamari, Dr. Ghada Abbas & 
Dr. Riad Obegi

Around one hundred attendees participated in the lecture, including the 
Former Governor of the Central Bank of Syria Dr. Dureid Durgham, The Head 
of the Banking Commission of Syria Mrs. Maysa Sabrin, The Dean of HIBA Dr. 
Hayan Dib, faculty members and students, as well as CHO Advisory SAL and 
BBSF Executives.
Following the presentation, a comprehensive discussion ensued between the 
participants and Dr. Obegi, who shared valuable insights on the benefits of the 
CHO. The exchanges continued throughout the reception.
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